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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th February 2006

Question No 32
Question:
Councillor E. Maloney

"To ask the Manager, if an examination of the drains outside numbers 13/14 St. Maelruans's Park can be arranged.   The drains in question are constantly blocked?"

Reply:

The Drainage Area Inspector has examined the mains drainage system serving this location and has established that it is running clear and appears to be in good working order.  However, having contacted the Roads Maintenance Inspector he discovered that there were problems late last year in relation to surface water gulleys.  The Roads Inspector stated that the gulleys in question had recently been blasted and the situation regarding flooding would be monitored during periods of heavy rainfall.
The Drainage Inspector also reported that manhole covers on the mains drainage system, in the rear gardens at this location, were quite worn and these have now been replaced.
